
September 20, 1990

Adjusters International
Suite 120
26877 Northwestern Highway
Southfield , MI 48034

Attn: L.W. Spindler, Jr.

Dear Bill ,

This let ter is to express our sincere thanks for all your help in sett l ing
our insurance claim after the fire March 21, 1990. You will never know what
a relief i t was to have a person like yourself working in our behalf while
we were free to try to continue our everyday operations plus gett ing the new
building constructed. We feel that your experience in dealing with the
insurance company was beneficial to us and took a big load off our shoulders.

Again, thank you for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Daniel L. Wagler
Will iam R. Wagler

M&W Countertops, Inc.


